During the upcoming year the 4-H Junior Fair will be holding their annual Sheep show during the Trumbull County Fair. Your tax-deductible contributions go a long way toward meeting the needs of our youth. These contributions will be used towards purchasing trophies and awards for our show during the fair. You may not know the value of 4-H clubs in our community, but these organizations do great things for the next generation of America's leaders. They learn responsibility, leadership, life skills, and teamwork in a safe, family friendly environment. By filling out our form or providing us with a business card, along with your contribution of \$25, \$50, or \$100 you will be publicly recognized for your support to the Trumbull County 4-H Sheep program. This is a wonderful way to help our youth and also to enhance your business by showing your support to 4-H.

SPONSOR NAME:
or affix business card)
ADDRESS:
PHONE:
SPONSOR AMOUNT: \$
MEMBER NAME/CLUB:
(Return this top portion with your contribution to: Trumbull's Best Shepherds 4-H Club)
ALL SPONSORSHIPS ARE DUE JUNE 1, 2024
(Sponsors please keep bottom portion for your records)
Dear Friend,
We the members, parents, and advisors of the Trumbull County 4-H Best Shepherds
would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous contribution. Know
that your gift is appreciated by our entire 4-H Family. <i>THANK YOU!</i>
MEMBER NAME:
CLUB NAME:
SPONSOR NAME:
The contribution of \$ was made to sponsor awards during this
year's Trumbull County Fair. DATE: